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Rev’d Stuart Leck, 1 Churchdown, Bromley, BR1 5PS 
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8 July 2020
Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Re-Opening of the Church for Worship – Sunday 12th July 2020
I trust you are continuing to keep safe and well during these difficult times.
Following the relaxation of the restrictions on public worship I am pleased to advise you that St. Barnabas will be re-opening for public worship on Sunday 12th July 2020 at 9.30 a.m. This date is particularly fitting as it is our Dedication Sunday.

Whilst it will be good to gather together for worship, there will be a number of changes to what you will be familiar with and my purpose in writing is to set out the protocols that will apply and which will require the co-operation of all who attend.

· Whilst public worship will recommence, there is no pressure on anyone to attend and you remain responsible for your own health and well-being, particularly if you are vulnerable, shielding, isolating or displaying any symptoms of Covid-19.

· When you arrive at the Church you will be asked to sanitise your hands and will be guided to a specific seat. You may be asked to wait outside the Church if too many people arrive at once.
· Whilst counter-cultural please refrain from physical contact with others and there will be no shaking of hands at the peace. Please maintain social distancing as far as possible at all times.
· You will be invited to place your tithe in the collection plate/box as you enter the Church.

· The Church has been re-organised to accommodate people whilst maintaining social distancing and thus your “normal” place may no longer be available. We have identified places for households/social bubbles to sit together.
· Please refrain from unnecessary movement around the Church and be guided by the sidespeople.

· All service sheets will be placed on the pew or chair and if they are not taken home at the end of the service, they will be recycled.

· There will be no singing of either hymns or the liturgy during the service or Happy Birthday.
· There will be no Choir and initially no servers.
· There is no requirement to wear a face mask but if you wish to, you are free to do so.

· Communion will be distributed in one kind only (the bread) and there will be no individual words of distribution used. Distribution will be administered individually from a central point and at arms-length. Blessings will be given without any physical contact.

· Initially there will be no Junior Church and the Children’s Corner has been removed for the moment.
· There will be no refreshments after the service.

· Your attendance will be recorded and kept for 21 days and then destroyed. This is to assist tracing should it be required.

· Should you wish to light a candle at the Votive stands, please light from an existing lit candle.
I apologise for the length of these guidelines and I will explain some of them further on Sunday, together with details of other services that will recommence next week. As with everything, changes may occur following further guidance from the Government and/or the Church of England/Diocese. 
In respect of our on-line worship, it is my intention to continue with Compline each evening, and the Sunday Service, probably at 11.00 a.m.

I hope you will be able to join us on Sunday as we are finally able to meet and break bread together.

With my prayers and best wishes

Fr Stuart
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